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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region I1I ile: X7BGO3-M106
Suite 2900 g: GN-931

101 Marietta Street, Nerthwest

Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Reference: Vogtle Electric Generating Plant-Units 1 and
Dragon Needle Valves; Letter GN-896 dated May
Attention: Mr. J. Nelson Grace

GLT

In our previous correspondence on this subject, Georgia Power C”mpan/
described a potentially reportable condition whereby Dragon needle valves
éxperienced high noise and vibration levels, leakage, and, in one case,
stem failure; and indicated that the evaluation of this concern was
expected to be completed by May 30, 1986.

We have been unable to complete our evaluation as coriginally expected
and now expect to inform the USNRC of the results of our evaluation
by June 20, 1986.

This response contains no proprietary information and may be placed
in the NRC Public Document Room.

Yours truly,

0. Foster
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